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GULBERWICK, QUARFF & CUNNINGSBURGH 
COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON  
WEDNESDAY 23rd MARCH 2023 VIA ZOOM AT 7.30PM 

 
 

A. THE CIRCULAR CALLING THE MEETING HELD WAS READ BY THE CLERK. THE 

MEETING WAS CALLED TO ALLOW THE ALLOCATION OF THE LAST OF THE 

COMMUNITY COUNCIL FUNDING BEFORE THE FINANCIAL YEAR END. 

 

B.      PRESENT Mr G Murray 

Mrs M Davis 

 

Mrs P Christie Mr C Clark  

 

         EX OFFICIO 

 

   

 

IN ATTENDANCE Mrs K Geddes 

 

  

         CHAIRPERSON Mr P Coleman 

 

         APOLOGIES Mr E MacPherson 

 

  

         NOT PRESENT  

 

  

C. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

 

 Mrs K Geddes declared an interest in the Otago application from the Shetland Recreational 

Trust. She will leave the ‘room’ while this one is discussed. 
 
 

D.  APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON WEDNESDAY 23RD MARCH 2023 

 

 The minutes of the meeting held on Wednesday 22nd March were approved on the motion of 

Mr P Coleman and seconded by Mr G Murray.  
 

1. GRANT APPLICATIONS 

 

 There were two grant applications to consider. 

 

Members agreed to award the full amount of £500 to the RAF Air Cadets for a start up 

grant to allow them to do activities and to attract new members. 

 

Members agreed to award half of the amount requested by the Shetland Recreational Trust, 

granting £1,008 to the charity to extend a Falls Prevention Exercise Class/Programme to 

participants in the community council area. 

 

ACTION: Clerk to inform the applicants and pay the grants via bank transfer. 

  

2.  DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

 

 The next meeting is on Wednesday May 3rd 2023. 

Meeting Ends – 7.46pm. 

  

                                                                                                                     CHAIR 

 

3. OUTSTANDING ITEMS 

 

 September 2021 – Heathery Park Path Clearing – a third meet-up to clear the last weeds off 

the path was unable to be organised. Members to look again in spring 2022. 

December 2022 – Roles of chair and vice chair to be reviewed at the June 2023 meeting. 

 


